
August 24, 2017 

 

(Electronic Copy Via Email/Hard Copy Via Interoffice Mail) 

 

To:   Harvey Public School District 152 Board of Education 

From: Phyllis E. Rozier 

Re:   Letter of Intent to Retire 
 Phyllis E. Rozier, Middle School ELA Instructor  
 

Please be advised that, barring unforeseen circumstances, it is my intent to retire at the 

end of the 2019-2020 school year.  Nothing pleases me more than serving the students 

of District 152 and when my tenure ends, I know I will deeply miss my GBMS family. 

 

Respectfully, 

 

 

Phyllis E. Rozier 

15951 Woodlawn East 

South Holland, Illinois 60473   

 

 

cc:  Dr. Lela Bridges-Webb, Interim Superintendent, Dr. Margaret Longo, Interim 

Superintendent 


